
 

                                 

5th March 2020 

Dear parents and carers, 

RE: Home Learning 

We will be sending children home with a new weekly Home Learning book today. This book will be for your 

child to record their weekly Maths and Spelling homework in. 

➢ Maths: Number of the week will be set and children to answer the questions set in relation to the 

allocated number. 

➢ Spelling: Look, cover, write, check with the spellings. These will link to learning that has taken place in 

class.  

Home Learning books are due back in school every Wednesday. 

New homework in home learning books will be sent home every Friday. 

Children will be tested on the spellings which have been sent home and will take part in marking the number of 

the week questions. 

If you have any questions, please see your class teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hazelbank Road, Catford, London, SE6 1TG 

Headteacher: Manda George 

Telephone: 0208 697 2762 

E mail: admin@torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk 

Website: www.torridonprimary.lewisham.co.uk 

Twitter: @TorridonPrimary 
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